
Glencairn 
 
Sr. John Baptist is  the last  surviving  sister  of  the 
three Fitzgerald sisters who entered Glencairn. 
   She was born on the 11th May 1925 and would 
be 91 years old in a few weeks. She entered 
Glencairn 04 July 1959 and made solemn 
profession 17 January 1965.  She had served the 
community as procurator for many years.  We all 
remember her kindness and thoughtfulness.  She 
got  a  stroke  in  August  2014,  and  eventually  was  
moved to Conna Nursing Home where she 
received excellent professional care and 
frequently visited by members of the community 
and her close family. 
 
We are sure that there is a big reunion of three 
Sisters with the Risen Lord.  
  
We commend her to your prayers. 
 
M. Marie and Community  
of St. Mary’s Abbey, Glencairn 


